Galway City Partnership (GCP) wishes to recruit a new Chief Executive Officer (CEO) to lead and guide the organisation and our work. 
Are you looking for a Chief Executive role where every day is different and you can have a direct impact on improving the lives of people living in Galway City? 
This is a fantastic opportunity to lead and develop an established local and community development company with a fantastic staff team and dedicated voluntary Board.
This challenging role offers the opportunity to work in partnership with a wide range of people, agencies and communities to promote community and local development and to tackle the issues associated with long term unemployment and social exclusion. 
The ideal candidate will have strong strategic leadership experience and proven management, planning and financial oversight skills. You will be able to demonstrate a strong commitment to the values and practice of community development and to promoting diversity, inclusion and equality.

Please see attached Job Specification and Application form.

Application Process:
To apply for this CEO position, please submit a completed application form, marked private and confidential, to:
Tommy Flaherty, Chairperson, Galway City Partnership, 3 The Plaza Offices, Headford Road, Galway.
To reach us on or before Friday 8th July at 4pm. Shortlisting and invitation to second interview may apply. Initial interviews are planned for Tuesday July 19th. 
Please note: CVs and cover letters will not be accepted. 
Information on the role may be sought from Declan Brassil, C.E.O. GCP – contact declan@gcp.ie.




